
From: Manny Sahota [mailto:msahota@divisionsbc.ca] 
Sent: June 07, 2019 7:48 AM
To: Zeinabova, Blanka
Cc: Charlene Lui; Manifold, Margaret; Georgia Bekiou
Subject: Delegation to City Council - June 24

Hi Blanka, 

We (The Burnaby Division of Family Practice and Fraser Health) would like to request to appear 
as a delegation to Council on Mon. June 24. The subject of our presentation is: Primary Care 
Networks in Burnaby and the opportunity for alignment with municipal and community partner 
health and wellness priorities.

Our presenters will be Dr. Charlene Lui, Board Chair with the Burnaby Division of Family 
Practice and Eunice Cho, Clinical Director, Burnaby Primary Care Network.

We will have a PowerPoint presentation and can email it to you before the meeting. 

If you have any questions regarding our delegation, please contact Manny Sahota. Her contact 
details are included below:

Manny Sahota 
Program Administrator 
Burnaby Division of Family Practice 
T 604.227.3594 F 604.227.3575 
divisionsbc.ca/Burnaby 
Follow us on Twitter: twitter.com/BurnabyDFP 
Strengthening Primary Care in Burnaby 
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